
Scranton, Pa. –  The County of Lackawanna Transit System (COLTS) will be closed with 
no fixed route or shared ride service on Friday, July 3, 2020 in observance of the Fourth of 

July holiday. COLTS also will not have service on Saturday, July 4.  

COLTS will resume service on Monday, July 6, 2020.  
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COLTS Closed July 3 

Executive Director:  
Robert Fiume 

 
Authority Members:  

Michael Dougherty 
Martha Dougher 
Brian Doughton 

Gregg Nieto 
Larry Wynne, chairman 

Contact: Gretchen M. Wintermantel 
(570) 346-2061, ext. 1217 

For Immediate Release 
June 18, 2020 


